
Ash Class Autumn 2 Review 

In Ash Class this half term, our topic has been ‘Panic on Pudding Lane’ and we have found out exactly why 
people panicked! 

In our history lessons, we have explored The Great Fire of London, its causes, how it spread and why it 
eventually came to an end. We even took part in a Great Fire of London experience day with our friends at 
Ab Ketleby! We had a go at pu�ng out the fire using buckets and water squirts. 

 

 

 

 

Using our experience at Ab Ketleby, we had a go at wri�ng instruc�ons all about how you would put out a 
fire if you lived in 1666. During our learning all about instruc�ons and what to include in them, we followed 
a set of instruc�ons on how to make lemonade. We followed each step carefully and spoted key features 
of instruc�ons too! Finally, we got to taste our lemonade. It was delicious! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In our art this term, we have been exploring what the houses looked like in 1666. We created a clay house 
�le to resemble houses in 1666. We carefully used the ‘score and slip’ method to join our clay pieces 
together.  

 

 

 

 

 

We have been learning all about how to play basketball this half term. Our skills have progressed and we 
even had a go at playing a mini match within our class. 

 

 

 

 

 


